MINUTES - FEBRUARY 14, 2023

The Gllplll Township Board 'of Supervisors held a their regular monthly meeting on
Tuesday, February 14, 2023,.at 7:00 PM in the township municipal building. .Roll call was-as
follows: Linda Alworth - present; Jeremy Smail - present; Charles Stull - present; Kris Kulick -
absent: Kevin Miller - ‘present; Sharon Long - present; Tim Miller - present, SARPD - present;
Ted Long present.

VISITORS WRITTEN REQUESTS: None.

Sharon Long; Secretary Treasurer, presented the minutes from the previous meeting.
Jeremy Smail made a motion to.approve the minutes. Linda Alworth seconded. ‘Motion carried.

Sharon Long, Secretary Treasurer, read the financial report. Kevin Miller made a motien
to-approve the report. Linda Alworth seconded. Motion catried.

Sharon Long, Secretary Treasurer; presented a bills to be paid list. Charlic Stull made a.
meotion to pay the bills. Linda Alworth seconded. Motion carried.

Jeremy Smail made a motion to accept the transfer of the Gilpin/Leechburg park property
pending review-of the DCNR statutes and regulatlons Tim Miller, Solicitor, will look inte all of
this. Kevin Miller seconded.

Jeremy Smail made a motion to approve the LERTA application for Rigus &
Wendewicz. Linda Alworth seconded. Motion carried.

Shaton Long, Zoning Officet, presented a zoning question to- the board regarding a
property along Route 66. The board directed the question to Tim Miller, Solicitor, e will reach
out the property owner and get back to the board on this issue.

‘Sharon Long, Zoning Officer, read the zoning report. Jeremy Smail made a motion to
approve the report. Linda Alworth seconded. Motton carried.

Ted Long, Foreman, was read his road report for' the month. Jeremy. Smail niade a
motion to approve the report. Kevin Miller seconded. Motion carried.

VISITORS:

Chaz Minnick of 164 Shearer Road questioned the donations regarding the public:funds
for K9. It-was stated to him that no tax payer money has ever gone into the fund and the last
money given was from Covid funds.

‘Rob Pastva of 127 Sportsman Road spoke about tractor trailers traveling on Old Schenley
Road.

_ Jeremy Smail made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Linda Alworth Smail seconded.
Motion carried. Meeting was adjourned at 8:13 PM.

Shaton Long
Secretary Treasurer




